
   

  Page 1 of 8 

   

 

  

MAY/JUNE NEWSLETTER 2019 
 

             St. Mary Catholic School 

                                 Challenging the Mind—Living the Faith 

              www.stmarycatholicschool.org 
 

 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome back for our final stretch of the school year! I hope everyone had a 
blessed Easter and was able to spend time with family and friends. I am amazed 
that we have only about seven weeks of school left and that I am writing the final 
newsletter of the year with this May/June edition. Looking back over our year, 
we certainly enjoyed our share of celebrations. From the opening of Sister 
Corda’s Kitchen and the Msgr. Passarelli Dining Hall, to the big unveiling of the 
gymnasium, our students have been excited and appreciative of the upgrades to 
our facilities. The beautiful brick wall that encompasses our campus and the 
lovely Blessed Mother statue that overlooks our courtyard were also met with 
approval by our school community. All of these changes should affirm that St. 
Mary Parish and School are committed to supporting the mission of SMCS, 
empowering children in their faith journey and promoting academic excellence 
and life-long service inspired by the Gospel of Jesus Christ in a nurturing 
community. Our students continue to strive for academic excellence as 
evidenced by SMCS students being presented with seven of the nine awards for 
their essays by the American Legion. We are anticipating the induction of eight 
new members into the Reverend George A. Limmer Chapter of the National 
Junior Honor Society this month. Our middle school students have diligently been 
working on completing their projects for our first Technology Fair.  Our school 
community also showed its strength during a difficult time this year when we lost 
our beloved second grade teacher assistant, Jackie Swarner. Prayers and unity 
were certainly felt by all. SMCS is by no means perfect, but if all of us remain 
committed to do our part in supporting and living the mission of SMCS, we will 
be able to work together to find resolutions to our shortcomings. 

So as the end of the 2018-2019 school year is in sight, please help your children 
to finish strong. Our students have worked diligently throughout the year to 
strive for academic excellence and we all want them to end the year with a job 
well done. The last day of school will be here before we know it. 

As always, I ask for your prayers to the Holy Spirit to give me the guidance and 
wisdom to serve as principal of St. Mary Catholic School.  

May God Bless you!  

Patricia A. McDermott    

 

 
 

 

  

MISSION STATEMENT 

St. Mary Catholic School empowers 
children in their faith journey and 

promotes academic excellence and 
life-long service inspired by the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ in a nurturing 
community. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 1—Technology Fair 
 
May 3—10:30 A.M. First Friday Mass 
               May Crowning 
               Rummage Sale Set-Up 
 
May 4—Rummage Sale 
 
May 6—No School 
                Teacher Professional Day 
 
May 8—National Junior Honor Society 
                Inductions at 6:30 P.M. 
 
May 10—Kindergarten Mother’s Day Tea 
                  at 1:30 P.M. 
 
May 13—Noon Dismissal 
                  Brigance Screening 
                  Teacher Professional Day 
 
May 15—Race 4 Technology 
 
May 17—Induction of Student Council 
                  Officers at 8:45 A.M. 
                  Middle School Dance  
                  6:30 to 9:30 P.M. 
 
 
                 
 

May 31—Kindergarten Graduation 
                  Last Day for Eighth Graders 
 
June 1—Pre-Kindergarten Program 
                First Friday Mass 
                Eighth Grade Graduation 
June 7—Antietam Recreation Day 

http://www.stmarycatholicschool.org/
http://stmarycatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/Buliding.jpg
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FAITH 

MASS & MAY CROWNING 

Please join us for our school liturgy on Friday, May 3, at 10:30 A.M.  

After our Mass, the fourth graders will honor the Blessed Mother with 

flowers and song. 

PRAYING THE ROSARY 

May is known as the month of Mary. As a school community, we will pray a 

decade of the Rosary each morning to honor our Blessed Mother. 

OPERATION RICE BOWL 

Thank you is extended to to our families and students who participated in 
Operation Rice Bowl.  We appreciate Ms. Ward for coordinating this worthy 
service project and Mrs. Hammond for handling the financial responsibilities. 

YEAR OF SERVICE 

For we are his handiwork,  created in Christ Jesus for the good 
works that God has prepared in advance,  that we should live in 
them. Ephesians 2:10 
 
In keeping with our Year of Service in living out the Corporal and 

Spiritual Works of Mercy, the Student Council continues to 

sponsor TAG days once a month to support various charities.  

Families in April participated in the Dagmar Collection Drive. 

The Dagmar Hotel, located just a few short blocks from St. Mary 

Catholic School, is working to create a more family-oriented space 

for local residents in need of an extended-stay residence. Due to a 

lack of safe outside play spaces, efforts are being made to create 

an indoor play space in the building’s basement that can be used 

while parents do laundry or other chores. SMCS families donated 

books (infant through age 8), puzzles (infant-safe), dolls and doll clothes (hard 

plastic, washable, safe for infants), Little People/Fisher Price Toys, Infant/Toddler 

Toys (hard plastic, washable), inspirational artwork, and art supplies (coloring books, 

crayons, etc.). 

SACRAMENTAL NEWS 

Riley Freda and Gavin Barton will be baptized and confirmed, as well as receive 
their First Holy Communion, on May 1 during our First Friday Mass.  
 
Leona Alexander, Daniella Anaglate, Maura Britton, Jillian Byrne, Nicholas 
Cabezas, Reagan Campbell, Kennedy Carbaugh, Trenten Ciucci, Abigail Dill, Charles Haren, Landon Hudson, Chloe 
Kershner, Kaylee Kinna, Gabriel Martinez, Isabella Martir-Lugo, Michael Muto, Philomena Ortiz, Cecilya Pryor, Jack 

 

 
 
May 21—Band Concert at 6:30 P.M.  
 
May 22—St. Mary Parish Confirmation 
                  at 5:30 P.M.  
 
May 24—PBIS T3 Celebration 
 
May 29 & 30—Fifth Grade Wax Museum 
                            Eighth Grade‘s Last Day 
 
May 31—No School 
                  Eighth Grade Graduation  
                  7:00 P.M. 
 
June 5—Pre-K’s Last Day  
                Pre-K Program 9:30 A.M. 
 
June 6—Antietam Recreation 
 
June 7—. First Friday/Closing Mass at  
                 10:30 A.M 
                 Fun Night  5:00 to 8:00 P.M. 
 
June 11—Noon Dismissal 
                  Kindergarten’s Last Day 
                  Kindergarten Graduation 
                   at 9:30 A.M. 
 
June 12—Noon Dismissal 
 
June 13—Noon Dismissal 
                  Last Day for Grades 1-7 
 
Happy Summer! 
 
Week of June 24—Progress Reports will 
                                  be mailed 
 
September 3—First Day of School for 
                                     2019-2020 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://randomlyriggs.blogspot.com/2010/05/may-crowning-and-family-picnic.html&ei=ODMwVa-XJoiZyATf1oHQAg&bvm=bv.91071109,d.aWw&psig=AFQjCNFfO4fZeJNuv6sxI23A3HAuFmd01A&ust=1429308562457014
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Rawlett, Juliet Rosengart, Wesley Strother, and Brystol Wilkinson will make their 
First Holy Communion at St. Mary Catholic Church. Peyton Gullickson will make 
his First Holy Communion at Holy Family Catholic Church. Please keep our 
students in your prayers.  

CONFIRMATION 

Michelle Beck, Pascal Echibe, Brianna Ellis, Paul Jenny, Isabella Muto, and Lucy 

Strama will be confirmed at St. Mary Catholic Church on May 22. Please keep 

them in your prayers. 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS IN JUNE 

Our final First Friday Mass of the school year will be held on June 7 at 10:30 A.M. 

TRIMESTER NEWS 

ACADEMICS 

The third trimester of the 2018-2019 school year ends on June 13. Students in 
grades one through seven are expected to attend school through June 13.  
Third trimester progress reports will be mailed by June 25.   
 

GENTLE REMINDER 

The Trimester III progress reports are scheduled to be mailed by June 25.  Please 

make sure that all your financial obligations (tuition, health & art fees, late fees, 

raffle ticket fundraiser for all three phases, after-school care expenses, classroom 

fees, cafeteria expenses, etc.) are paid in full by that time.  Otherwise, progress 

reports will be held until all financial obligations are met.  Please refer to pages 

50-51 of the handbook.   

FAMILY COMMITMENT 

The SMCS faculty and staff want to thank all our parents and grandparents who 
volunteered throughout the school year. The extra help we receive enables SMCS 
to fulfill its mission of empowering children in their faith journey and promoting 
academic excellence and life-long service inspired by the Gospel of Jesus Christ in 
a nurturing community. Please remember to log your hours in HELPCOUNTER. 
(http://helpcounterweb.com/ci/volunteer) A minimum of thirty hours must be 
completed and logged in by midnight on Thursday, June 13.  

HOME & SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS—H.S.A. 

Co-President: Ms. Aggie Cantave 
Co-President: Mrs. Cassie Kinna 

Vice President: Mr. Jack Dill 
                               Corresponding Secretary: Mrs. Kelly Byrne 
                                         Recording Secretary: Mrs. Jackie Strama   

 

 

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK 
VOLUNTEER PROGRAM 

The end of the school year is within 

sight!  As of April 15,  3,644.28  
hours have been logged.  

We appreciate all the time and 
effort al l of you are giving to 
support the mission of our school. 
Thank you! 

Our Top Volunteers 
per Hours Logged are: 

Cassandra Kinna 
Brandon & Cathy Ellis 

Stacey & James Renken 
Jack & Keri Dill 
Leslie Kocevar 

Marshall & Vickie Hammer 
Jackie & Rich Strama 
Candice Romsburg 

Sarma & Tom McCafferty 
Kelly & Kelly Byrne 

 

Remember to log into HelpCounter 
(http://helpcounterweb.com/si/volunteer) 
to track your hours. A minimum of 
thirty hours must be completed 
and logged in by midnight on 
Tuesday, June 12. Questions can be 
emailed to 
volunteer@stmarycatholicschool.org.  

 

 

http://helpcounterweb.com/ci/volunteer
mailto:volunteer@stmarycatholicschool.org
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                                                Bookkeeper: Mrs. Crystal Strother 
                                                 Treasurer: Mrs. April Nitzell 

SMCS is pleased to announce the HSA Executive Board  
for the upcoming school year: 

Co-President: Mrs. Jennifer Carbaugh 
Co-President: Mrs. Cassie Kinna 

Vice President: Ms. Aggie Cantave 
                               Corresponding Secretary: Mrs. Kelly Byrne 
                                         Recording Secretary: TBD (Volunteer is still needed.) 
                                                Bookkeeper: Mrs. Crystal Strother 
                                                 Treasurer: TBD (Volunteer is still needed.) 
 
On behalf of the school community, I want to thank Mr. Jack Dill for serving as 
Vice-President and Mrs. Jackie Strama for serving as Corresponding Secretary. 
Their enthusiasm, time, and efforts truly made a difference for our students! 

SAVE THE DATE—SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2019 

The HSA Fall event will be held on Saturday, November 16, at St. Mary Catholic 
School. New ideas for this event are in the planning stages. Please join the 
committee and share your time and talent in making this the best event ever!   

 MIDDLE SCHOOL SOCIAL  

The final Middle School Social Hour of the year will be held on 

Friday, May 10. Our fifth grade students are invited to attend as 

up-and-coming sixth graders.  Fifth graders need to return their 

signed permission slip to attend.  The cost of attending the social is $1.00. 

SCRIP 

 St. Mary families save every month in tuition costs by 

participating in the SCRIP Program. SCRIP dates are May 6, 13, 

and 20 and June 3, 17, and 24. 

ANTIETAM RECREATION DAY 

Mark your calendars! Antietam Recreation Day is Thursday, June 6. 
Information packets will be sent electronically. Permission slips and 
payment are due no later than May 24. Activities at Antietam Recreation 
include swimming in the heated pool, cable ride, carousel swing ride, boat 
slide, pony rides, moon bounce, giant rope swing, petting zoo, tennis, 
badminton, volleyball, basketball, table tennis, air hockey, Burma Bridge, 
barge, and canoeing. Wagon rides and bombardment games will be held at 
designated times. The Annual SMCS Fun Run will be held at 8:00 A.M. 

Participants must be accompanied by a parent during the entire event.  
 

 

VIRTUS 

The Archdiocese of Baltimore and Saint 
Mary Catholic School are committed to 
providing a safe environment for 
children. Our procedures for volunteering 
in schools require that a volunteer who 
will have substantial contact with 
children must complete screening and 
training procedures that are outlined on 
the www.archbalt.org website.  

The current and effective version of the 
Archdiocese of Baltimore’s Child and 
Youth Protection Policies and Procedures, 
including the Statement of Policy for the 
Protection of Children &Youth and the 
Code of Conduct for Church Personnel of 
the Archdiocese of Baltimore, which 
incorporates any revisions to the 
Archdiocese of Baltimore’s Child and 
Youth Protection Policies and Procedures 
that may be made from time to time, is 
available on the Child and Youth 
Protection page of the Archdiocese of 
Baltimore’s website and on the 
Archdiocese of Baltimore’s online 
compliance management system, 
VIRTUS. 

Please register as a St. Mary Catholic 
School Volunteer, at 
http://www.virtusonline.org/. All new 
volunteers should complete the process 
as soon as possible. Please contact Jan 
McCarter, our screening coordinator, at 
jmccarter@saintmarysonline.org, or 
(301)739-0390, ext. 129, with any 
questions or concerns. 

Virtus training IS NOT complete until all 
parts of the process are fulfilled, 
including the background check. Just 
completing the online training itself DOES 
NOT fulfill the requirements for 
volunteering. 

 

 

http://www.archbalt.org/
http://www.virtusonline.org/
mailto:jmccarter@saintmarysonline.org
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOz7qLa1jcgCFUVyPgodvvQFwA&url=http://www.cebages.info/novaweb/index.php?option=com_content&view=category&id=41&layout=blog&Itemid=62&psig=AFQjCNHcavxX42mPqBxTom-w9xbHCto1Pw&ust=1443106658044667
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STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

STUDENT COUNCIL OFFICERS 

President: Noah Karn 
Vice-President: Collin Ambush 

                                                Secretary: Henry Ortiz 
                                                Treasurer: Sullivan McGreevy 
                                          Parliamentarian: Otto Rice 

MAY TAG DAY 

The Student Council is sponsoring CRAZY Day on Friday, May 24. More 
information is forthcoming. Students may wear crazy attire (no hair dye). 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

Elections for the SMCS Student Council officers for the 2019-2020 school year are 
under way.    The election timeline is as follows: 
May 14—Speeches and Final Vote 
May 17—Induction Ceremony     

FUN NIGHT 

The HSA and the Student Council will host St. Mary’s Annual Fun Night on Friday, 
June 7, from 5:00 to 8:00 P.M.  Proceeds will benefit St. Mary Catholic School 
HSA.  Please mark your calendars for this special community-building event. 
Music, games, pizza, popcorn, and cotton candy are among the highlights.  The 
Student Council appreciates the efforts of Mrs. Jackie Strama for organizing this 
event. 

OTHER NEWSWORTHY ITEMS 

RUMMAGE SALE 

The SMCS Spring Rummage Sale is back and just around the corner!  However, it has a few 

new twists! The Rummage Sale will be on Saturday, May 4, and will be held in our 

courtyard (Primary Lot), the Priests’ Garage area, and Fatima Hall. The Msgr. Passarelli 

Dining Hall and Sister Corda’s Kitchen will be open for delicious steamers, tasty soups, and 

scrumptious desserts. The gymnasium will not be used for the sale in order to protect our 

wood floor and stage. We truly need everyone’s help to make this event a success! No one 

should be emailing me in June and saying I don’t have enough volunteer hours.  

Opportunities for volunteer hours are available throughout the entire week. Check your 

email for two sign-up geniuses. 

SMCS NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM 

Our annual SMCS Night at the Washington County Museum of Art was truly a night 
to enjoy the beautiful art work of our students. About 275 people visited the exhibits 
during the evening. Each year Mrs. Stacey Renken challenges our students to use 
their talents to create spectacular masterpieces!  Each grade level studied a different artist and created projects inspired by 

 

 

NATIONAL JUNIOR 

HONOR SOCIETY 

Executive Board members are: 
Brianna Ellis – President 

Erica Weaver– Vice-President 

Brynn Lietuvnikas – Secretary 

Jillienne Smith – Treasurer 
Isabella Muto – Parliamentarian 

 

Our National Junior Honor Society 
will continue its tradition of 
beautifying the campus of St. 
Mary Catholic School. NJHS 
members, under the direction of 
Mrs. Karn, will spruce up our 
gardens by weeding, cleaning up 
debris, and planting new flowers 
on Tuesday, May 14.     

NJHS members will also enjoy an 
end-of-the-year picnic at City Park 
on Monday, May 20. 

Eighth grade members of the NJHS 
will wear stoles at graduation in 
recognition of their outstanding 
scholarship, leadership, 
citizenship, character, and service. 
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that artist: kindergarten (Eric Carle), first grade (Vincent Van Gogh), second grade 
(James Rizzi), third grade (Claude Monet), fourth grade (Mary Cassatt), fifth grade 
(Pablo Picasso), sixth grade (Georgia O'Keefe), seventh grade (Paul Klee), and eighth 
grade (Maud Lewis). At least one piece of art from each student was displayed. This 
event was definitely a true celebration for our school community. Mrs. Renken and 
her art students deserve our congratulations. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL TECHNOLOGY FAIR 

On May 1, 2019, middle school students will display their technology projects on 
which they have been working for the past several months with Mrs. Ellis.  Sixth 
grade students have been using 3D technology and the 3D printer to create 
images of a structure from an ancient civilization.  Seventh grade students have 
been working on animation technology.  The eighth grade students have been 
working with Lego robotics.  In addition, students have a research component to 
their projects.  Under Mrs. Karn’s guidance, sixth and seventh grade students are 
creating Google Slide presentations that answer research-based questions about 
their projects.  Eighth graders are writing an MLA style research paper focused 
on an area of robotics and its applications in society.  The projects will be on 
display on the afternoon of May 1, from 12:30-2:30.  Students in all grades will 
be invited to see the projects and the presentations.  Parents and families are 
also invited to view the finished products. 

 AMERICAN LEGION ESSAY WINNERS—ADDITIONAL AWARDS 

SMCS students shined at the American Legion dinner held to honor the Americanism 
Essay Contest winners.   SMCS students actually received seven out of the nine 
awards given!  
And the winners are: 
Class I: Grades 3 & 4 
1st Place:  Bella Maciulla; 2nd Place: Brayden Barbitta; 3rd Place: George Freeman 
Class II: Grades 5 & 6 
1st Place: Spencer Byers; 2nd Place: Lauren Stine; 3rd Place: Neekie Rahimian 
Class III: Grades 7 & 8 
3rd Place: Caroline Carpenter 

Bella Maciulla is receiving additional recognition for her essay by placing second 
in the Western Maryland District.  Congratulations, Bella! Spencer Byers is 
receiving additional recognition for his essay for placing first in the Western 
Maryland District and his essay has been sent to the State Competition. 

NATIONAL JUNIOR HONOR SOCIETY 

On May 8, The Reverend George A. Limmer Chapter of the National Junior Honor 
Society at St. Mary Catholic School will welcome eight new members. 
Recognizing students who have met high standards of scholarship, leadership, 
citizenship, character, and service is truly a celebration.  An honor such as this is 
a wonderful way for the school and community to appreciate the choices, and 
sometimes the sacrifices, these students have made. On behalf of the faculty and 
staff, I want to congratulate the following soon-to-be inducted members of the 
NJHS: Diego Cabezas, Brooks Carpenter, Owen Liu, Louis Maciulla, Leah 
McCafferty, Madeline Mercurio-Vitulli, Neekie Rahimian, and Lauren Stine. 

 

 

 

EIGHTH GRADE RECOGNITION 

Eighth grade is such a special year 
for our students at SMCS.  Please 
keep our eighth graders in your 
prayers as they complete their 
final days at SMCS. 
 

The Class of 2019 includes 

Michelle Beck 

Brooklyn Cathor 

Pascal Echibe 

Brianna Ellis 

Paul Jenny 

Noah Karn 

Austin Latimer 

Connor McCardell 

Isabella Muto 

Quynh Nguyen 

Sofia Qaum 

Otto Rice 

Jillienne Smith 

Paige Smith 

Jillian Sommerville 

Lucy Strama 

Erica Weaver 

Evan Weaver 

Daisy Zheng 
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SPRING BAND CONCERT 

Please join Mrs. Tanalee Southern and the SMCS instrumental music students for 
an evening of beautiful music on Tuesday, May 21, at 6:30 P.M. in Pangborn Hall.  
Our band includes the following students: 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BAND PERSONNEL  
FLUTE: Emma Haren, Emma Karn, Olivia Kocevar, Kaityln O’Berry, Louisa 
Poffenberger, Hannah Strother 
CLARINET: Ella Britton, Sabrina Harman, London Lawson, Willa Pentony, Ava 
Romsburg 
SAXOPHONE: Francesco Capobiano, Bella Maciulla 
TRUMPET: Owen Ignatowski, Louis Maciulla,  Elijah Schleigh, Jonathan Schultz 
TROMBONE: Riley Horn 
PERCUSSION: Corrina Byrne, Eric Cabezas, Averey Ndong-Cantave 

 MIDDLE SCHOOL BAND PERSONNEL 
CLARINET: Brynn Lietuvnikas,  Grace McMahon, Raniya Shahid 
SAXOPHONE: Abigail Harman, Juliana Rodriguez 
TRUMPET: Owen Ignatowski, Louis Maciulla, Jonathan Shultz 
PERCUSSION: Diego Cabezas 

HEALTH NEWS 

Upon returning from a doctor’s visit with your child, please submit copies 
of any immunizations given to the school.  Files need to be up-to-date 
and complete when transcripts are requested in the future. Now is the 
time to schedule physicals over the summer for any needed updated 

immunizations. If your child has been to any doctor or specialist and has any kind 
of device applied that may limit PE or any activity, the school must have a 
doctor’s note stating the limitations and for how long upon your child’s return to 
school. Please contact Ms. Paula Radley at (301)733-1184, ext. 104, or by email, 
pradley@stmarycatholicschool.org, with any questions or concerns. All 
medications must be picked up by an adult on the last day of school. 

CAFETERIA SERVICE 

Many thanks are extended to our cafeteria manager, Mrs. Barbara Brooks, and 
her staff, Mrs. Tammy Shultz, Mrs. Elaine Schleigh, and Mrs. Dana Weaver, for 
providing our students with another year of tasty lunches. The final day of 
cafeteria service is Wednesday, June 5. Students will need to bring a snack, a bag 
lunch, and a drink on June 7 and 10.  Students will need to bring a snack on June 
11, 12, and 13. 

ANNUAL FUND 

SMCS has kicked off its fifteenth Annual Fund Campaign. WHAT IS THE ANNUAL 

FUND? The St. Mary Catholic School Annual Fund is the “cornerstone” of all 

fundraising campaigns held at the school. This campaign extends to faculty & 

staff, current families, alumni, parishioners, and community members. The 

annual fund serves our SMCS families as the number one way we keep tuition 

 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIORAL 
INTERVENTIONS AND SUPPORTS 

SMCS students have been earning 
keys throughout the month of April.  
We are truly blessed to have students 
who care about each other, who 
strive to excel in their academics, and 
who greet each school day with a 
smile.  

As of April 17, the Key Count for 
students by grade level is as follows: 

Pre-Kindergarten: 55 keys 

Kindergarten: 283 keys 

First Grade: 434 keys 

Second Grade: 110 keys 

Third Grade: 130 keys 

Fourth Grade: 74 keys 

Fifth Grade: 175 keys 

Sixth Grade: 100 keys 

Seventh Grade: 74 keys 

Eighth Grade: 137 keys 

A total of 1,572 keys have been 
earned by SMCS students this month! 

SMCS students will be celebrated for 
all the keys earned throughout the 
year. More details are forthcoming. 

 

A total of 872 keys have been earned 
by SMCS students this month! 

mailto:pradley@stmarycatholicschool.org
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affordable for all families. Tuition alone does not cover the school’s operating 
expenses. We rely on our generous donors to help offset this difference. Each 
contribution to our Annual Fund should be considered a silent scholarship to 
each student. Not only will your financial gift support tuition assistance, technology 
maintenance & support, as well as other enrichment programs, it makes the 
statement that you support the future of Catholic education in Hagerstown. Please 
prayerfully consider making a donation this year. Online donations can be made 

here:  https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/smcs/15thannualfund. Many thanks are 
extended to Mrs. Carrie Stumpf for chairing this endeavor. 

RACE 4 TECHNOLOGY 

This year’s Race 4 Technology will take place on May 15. Thanks to your support 
and the support from family and friends, donations are arriving every day in the 
mail. All donations will be accepted until the day of the race. However, 
donations of $150 or more from those who wanted to be printed on the t-shirt as 
a sponsor were due by April 29 in order to allow adequate time for printing. 
Students who did not turn in addresses are asked to donate a $5 minimum to 
cover the cost of their t-shirt. Please include this $5 contribution with your 
child(ren)’s permission slip which will be sent home on May 1, 2019.  
 
Many submissions were turned in for the Race 4 Technology t-shirt design 
contest. The hard work showed and selecting a winner wasn’t easy. We would 
like to congratulate our winners; 1st Place — Abigail Harman, 2nd Place – Jillian 
Byrne, and 3rd Place – Bella Maciulla.  
 
A Sign-Up Genius is coming soon for volunteers who would like to help during the 
event. Please keep an eye out for this email. We will need volunteers to help 
walk with the students, serve treats upon their arrival back to school, and 
decorate before the event.  
 
Please feel free to contact Mrs. Carrie Stumpf 
(cstumpf@stmarycatholicschool.org) with any questions or concerns about this 
event. Success of this event requires 100% participation of all students.  

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

NEW ADORERS are needed for the Perpetual Adoration Chapel located at St. 
Maria Goretti High School.  "The time you spend with Jesus in the Blessed 
Sacrament...will help bring about an everlasting peace on earth.” (Mother Teresa 
of Calcutta) Call Mr. or Mrs. Ott for more information at 301-739-4167.  

IN YOUR PRAYERS 

Please remember Virginia Weaver (mother of Mrs. Cheryl Hammond) 

who passed away this past month. 

May the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, 
rest in peace. 

 

 

APRIL GOOD SAMS 

 

But a certain Samaritan being on 
his journey, came near him; and 
seeing him, was moved with 
compassion. Luke 10:33 

Each month teachers select a student 
who exemplifies our SMCS Keys for 
Success by being kind and gentle, 
respectful, and responsible, just as 
the Good Samaritan demonstrated on 
his journey. Teachers tie the SMCS 
Keys for Success back to the Bible 
verses that reflect these attributes. 

I want to congratulate our Good 
S.A.M.s from March:   

Kindergarten – Abigail Warner 

First Grade – Emma Easterday 

Second Grade – Chloe Kershner 

Third Grade – Rim Weldehaimanot 

Fourth Grade – Jeanette Nguyen 

Fifth Grade – Ayush Patel  
 

Sixth Grade – Cooper Lowe 

Seventh Grade – Bridget White 

Eighth Grade – Lucy Strama 

Thanks for your Service, Attitude, 
and Manners! 

The Good SAMs for April will be 
announced on May 3 before First 
Friday Mass which is at 10:30 A.M. 

 

 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/smcs/15thannualfund
mailto:cstumpf@stmarycatholicschool.org

